
WEEK AT A  GLANCE 
GARDEN AVENUE PUBLIC  SCHOOL  

225 GARDEN AVENUE,  TORONTO,  ON   M6R 1H9 
416-393-9165   GARDEN@TDSB.ON.CA  

Week of September 5-September 9, 2016 

The Character Education focus for September is Respect 
 

THIS WEEK AT GARDEN 

Monday, September 5, 2016 

 Labour Day 

Tuesday, September 6 – DAY 1 

 First Day of School – Teachers will be outside 
in the am with a class lists and signs to meet 
your children 

 Parent Package will be sent Home tonight 

Wednesday, September 7 – DAY 2 

 Please return your Parent Packages as soon as 
you can 

Thursday, September 8– Day 3 

 Welcome back Assembly at 10:00 AM  

Friday, September 9– Day 4 

 10:00 AM Fire Drill  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sept. 14 – World Cup of Hockey – ACC – grades 4-6 
Sept. 15 – Kinder Coffee – 9:00 AM under the gazebo 
Sept. 15 – Potluck Evening – 6:00 -8:00 PM 
Sept. 22 – School Council Meeting 6:30 – 8:00 PM 
Sept. 30 – Movie Night – 6:00 -8:00 PM 

GARDEN SCHOOL NEWS 

Welcome back everyone!!!!  I really hope that 
everyone had a wonderful, relaxing summer and 
enjoyed the sticky hot weather.  

We have had a busy summer of construction and 
clean up.   The Sunnyside Daycare in room 107 and 
108 has become a new Pre-School and Toddler area.  
We have had our TDSB workers in and out of our 
building throughout the summer putting in countless 
hours and weekends to ensure that our new day 
care space was ready to go for the first day of 
school.   The rooms look just beautiful with new 
cabinets, and new floors, new bathrooms and even a 
brand new office space for our Sunnyside Daycare.   

Also during the summer all of our pillars and 
windows in the front of the building received a bit of 
a facelift with a new coat of painted.  Thank you to 
Mr. Morris and Mr. Tamrakar who have worked 
tirelessly cleaning classrooms and hallways to make 
our school shine for this upcoming year.   

We welcome our new families to Garden! Ms. 
Cundari will be replacing Ms. Swail until she returns 
from parental leave in March of 2017. Ms. Bowman 
will be coming in for the interim in Room 106.  We 
are pleased to welcome back both teachers to 
Garden. 

In our lunchroom we will be returning to a one lunch 
sitting for all grades.  This will allow all students a 
little more time to eat their lunch.   However for the 
first day of school only the grade 1/2 classes will be 
eating in the lunchroom in order to support them 
with learning the new lunchroom rules/routines.  All 
other classes will be eating outside weather 
permitting 

Looking forward to seeing everyone this week!!  
Enjoy the wonderful long weekend. 

Ms. Hardy 

 
“That you may retain your self-respect, it is better to displease the people by doing what you know is right, than to 

temporarily please them by doing what you know is wrong. “ William J. H. Boetcker 
 


